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SUSTAINABLE DEVELOPMENT POLICY ADVISORY GROUP

Virtual Meeting - 5 September 2013

Members of the PAG were invited to comment via email. No comments were received.

IMPLEMENTATION OF CORE POLICY 10 (EMPLOYMENT) GUIDANCE NOTE

Members of the PAG were invited to comment via email on a report, which outlined the updates
made to the existing Core Policy 10 (Employment) Guidance Note, the reasons for these changes
and a summary of the input received from other parties on the revised document.

No comments were received from Members of the PAG.

Having noted that no comments were received from Members of the PAG, the Portfolio Holder
AGREED to RECOMMEND to Cabinet that the updated Implementation of Core Policy 10
(Employment) Guidance Note for Development Management purposes be approved.

AVIATION UPDATE

Members of the PAG received via email an information report, which provided Members with an
update on what has occurred since Chiltern and South Bucks District Councils responded to the
Government’s consultation on the Draft Aviation Policy Framework in October 2012.

The report set out the main changes which had been made to the Aviation Policy Framework as a
result of the consultation. The final Framework was published in March 2013.

The report also outlined the main highlights from the Transport Select Committee Aviation Strategy
report, which focused on aviation capacity in the UK, and Department of Transport’s response to
the Select Committee’s inquiry.

No comments were received from Members of the PAG.



